
From: Lienemann, David C. David_C._Lienemann@who.eop.gov
Subject: Re: Hey buddy

Date: April 24, 2014 at 10:26 AM
To: Hunter Biden hbiden@rosemontseneca.com

Hey Hunter, looks like I sent them to you on March 7th, will resend in a
second. 
DL 

On 4/24/14 7:43 AM, "Hunter Biden" <hbiden@rosemontseneca.com> wrote:

Do you have pictures from the lunch I had in dad's office (I think on
2/26) with Miguel Alleman Sr. And Jr. And Jeff Cooper? If so let me know
and I can send someone to pick them up. Thanks. How was Kiev?

RHB
202.333.1880
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